
 
From: Ang Sue Eng 
Sent: Friday, 29 September 2023 4:13 pm 
To: golfer@pinnacle-travel.com 
Subject: Thank you note on Sapporo trip 
 

Dear Cass Chua | Golf Tour Manager 

 
Thank you for the recent Sapporo golf trip.  Enjoyed very much. 
 
If you have any upcoming golf trip, kindly let me know. 
 
Thank you. 
Rdgs Ms Ang Sue Eng 
 
 


